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We are excited to share that Becky White was the recipient of the Oregon Building Officials Association 2022 Permit 

Technician of the Year Award! This statewide honor is in recognition of Becky’s hard work and dedication to providing 

exceptional permitting experiences to the community while collaborating with our team to successfully implement 

EnerGov, and in a time of unprecedented community growth.  

In the last two years our services in the Building Division have undergone a paradigm shift to completely paperless 

permitting services including permit applications, online payments, plan reviews, and inspections. It’s incredible! While 

this was a massive team effort, Becky was the driving force for the Building Division. 

It has been an extremely busy and challenging year for our entire Community Development team that was further 

compounded with shortages in staffing which meant having mentor new staff and pick up the slack in several areas to 

keep projects moving. Even in the midst of intense workload, Becky stepped up in numerous areas and this recognition is 

well deserved. Please join me in congratulating Becky on this significant, career-level achievement and recognition!  

 


